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Nicola Gunn

From: North West ePlanning <e-nwest@HistoricEngland.org.uk>
Sent: 18 January 2022 14:52
To: Planning
Subject: RE: Consultation on planning application, 3/2021/0789, 46 Eshton Terrace Clitheroe 

BB7 1BQ

Categories: To Upload

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

Dear Planning 
 
Thank you for your consultation regarding the above application. On the basis of the information 
available to date, in our view you do not need to notify or consult us on this application under the 
relevant statutory provisions. 
 
If you consider that this application does fall within one of the relevant categories, or you have 
other reasons for seeking our advice, please contact us to discuss your request. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Stephen Boyle 
Business Officer 
North West Region 
Historic England 
Direct Dial: 0161 242 1434 
Mobile: 07919 946844 
 
 
 

From: Carly Miskell <Carly.Miskell@ribblevalley.gov.uk>  
Sent: 17 January 2022 11:52 
To: North West ePlanning <e-nwest@HistoricEngland.org.uk> 
Subject: Consultation on planning application, 3/2021/0789, 46 Eshton Terrace Clitheroe BB7 1BQ 
 

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL:  do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender 
and were expecting the content to be sent to you 

Please will you let Adrian Dowd have your comments on the above planning application? (Please respond 
to planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk FAO Adrian Dowd) 
 
The application is for - Proposed 1 single storey rear extension and replacement garage/out-
building.  Resubmission of 3/2020/1036. 
 
Here is a link to view the submitted documents on our website 
https://www.ribblevalley.gov.uk/site/scripts/planx_details.php?appNumber=3%2F2021%2F0789 
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Carly Miskell, Planning Administration Assistant, Ribble Valley Borough Council, Council Offices, Church Walk, Clitheroe BB7 2RA 
Tel: 01200 414520 email carly.miskell@ribblevalley.gov.uk 
 

Disclaimer  
Tops for resident satisfaction – 79% of residents are satisfied with Ribble Valley as a place to live 
(Perception Survey 2018)  
 
This transmission is intended for the named addressee(s) only and may contain sensitive, protectively marked, or 
restricted material, and should be handled accordingly. Unless you are the named addressee (or authorised to 
receive it for the addressee) you may not copy, use, or disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this 
transmission in error, notify the sender immediately. All GCSX traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in 
accordance with relevant legislation. This e-mail is issued subject to Ribble Valley Borough Council’s e-mail 
disclaimer which you are taken to have read and accepted.  
 
Although the Council security checks incoming and outgoing emails (including file attachments) it cannot guarantee 
that the content of an email communication or any file attachment is virus free or has not been intercepted or 
amended as it passes over the internet. The onus is on the recipient to check the communication is virus-free. The 
Council accepts no responsibility for any damage caused by receiving emails from our email systems and/or hosted 
domains.  


